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Project N95 is a nonprofit organization created as a rapid response to the COVID-19
pandemic. The organization serves as a national clearinghouse for critical personal
protective equipment (PPE) and medical supplies. It provides a trusted, transparent
and simplified way to navigate the complexities of the PPE market. Since May 2020,
Project N95 has delivered more than 2 million units of PPE to protect health care
and  front-line  workers  and  has  partnered  with  medical  societies  including  the
American College of Physicians, American Academy of Family Physicians, and the
American Medical Association to name a few.

As Project N95 works closely with health care workers, we continue to hear from
them about the lack of adequate access to needed PPE. As the pandemic continues
and schools reopen, we are actively seeking ways to help our essential workers.
Many Project N95 buyers are interested in purchasing products manufactured in the
U.S. and Project N95 is actively seeking supplier partners.

If you’re interested in participating in Project N95 on a voluntary basis, please visit
and complete their Domestic Manufacturing Interest Form. For more information
about  Project  N95,  contact  Karen  Carswell  of  MassMEP  (Massachusetts  MEP
Center) at karenc@massmep.org.
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